
When entering the Yokohama Campus 
 

In order to prevent the spread of COVID-19, we ask you to refrain from entering the 

Yokohama Campus as much as possible. We recommend using online tools for meetings, etc. 

 

If you need to enter the campus, however, please note the following: 

- When entering the campus, please measure your body temperature, wear a mask, wash 

your hands, and maintain a physical distance. 

- Please refrain from entering the campus if you have cold symptoms such as fever, 

dyspnea (feeling of difficulty in breathing), general fatigue, or if you are not feeling well. 

- Also, please cooperate with the temperature check conducted at the security guards 

station by the front gate, when you enter the campus. 

 

In addition to these points above, please follow the instructions of the hosting staff of your 

visit, when entering the Yokohama Campus. 

 

Thank you very much for your cooperation. 


